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(NAPSA)—“Piles are just clutter
in disguise.” That’s the credo of one
of the most highly regarded home-
and small-office consultants, Jeff
Zbar, and what he means by that is
easy for all of us to relate to: While
“piling”—stacking mounds of papers,
even neatly, on top of other mounds
of papers—may seem like the fastest
way to go, in the end it actually makes
things harder to find and organizing
more difficult.

“Piling is no way to run a home
or business,” says Zbar of
ChiefHomeOfficer.com.

If clutter is messing up your life,
you’re not alone. A recent survey
found more than 84 percent of
Americans are pilers rather than
filers. Fortunately, developing what
Zbar calls “a system that fits your
work and lifestyle” isn’t that hard.

Here’s how to deal with clutter:
• Chances are bills make up

most of your mail. To keep bills
manageable, immediately discard
the outer envelope and store the
bill and mailing envelope in a small
file. Keep all bill-paying items in
one spot—invoices, checkbook,
stamps, mailing envelopes, even a
calculator. When you sit down to
pay, you won’t waste time gather-
ing materials and searching for
paperwork. A check-size expand-
able file with 12 pockets is a good
way to group bills by month and
provides a convenient place to store
receipts and stubs. 

• For coupons, there’s a mag-
netic wirebound pad that comes
with an outer pouch for coupons
and hangs neatly on the refrigera-
tor. Super Smart Shopper, by
Mead, “is the perfect way to keep
coupons right where you need
them—with the shopping list,”
suggests Zbar. 

• File tax-related documents

year round. Then you can file ear-
lier, with less stress and possibly
reap an early refund. A versatile
filer that can sit upright on the
desktop, yet be closed up and
taken to the accountant, is the
new Mead Convert-A-File™. Avail-
able in 13 or 21 pockets with cus-
tomizable tabs, it provides plenty
of space to store bank statements,
medical expenses, receipts for
travel and charitable donations.

• “Placing several small, inex-
pensive notebooks in the home,
automobile, purse and briefcase
makes note-taking a breeze,” says
Zbar, adding that designs can vary
to suit personal tastes—making
note-taking fun and functional.

• When documents go between
home and office, they run the risk
of getting lost or crumpled. Con-
sider a Hang & Go file from Mead
Expandables®, advises Zbar. “The
expandable poly storage carrier
comes with three letter-sized poly
hanging folders that can go
directly from the file cabinet to
the briefcase.”

All of these products are avail-
able from Mead Home and Office
and Cambridge®. For more infor-
mation, go to www.mead.com.

Get Out From Under Those Piles Of Paper

A few key, inexpensive organiza-
tional tools can help any “piler”
become a “filer.”

(NAPSA)—Just as you check
the furnace or smoke detector bat-
teries seasonally, now is a good
time to have an annual water well
checkup—before the peak water
use season begins, according to
the National Ground Water Asso-
ciation (NGWA).

An annual checkup by a licensed
or certified water well contractor
helps ensure problem-free service.
Preventative maintenance is less
costly than emergency mainte-
nance, and it can prolong the life of
your well and related equipment in
much the same way good car main-
tenance does. 

According to the NGWA a well
checkup should include:

• A flow test to determine well
output.

• A water-level check before
and during pumping, if possible.

• A pump motor performance
check that includes amp load,
grounding and voltage.

• A pressure tank and pressure
switch contact check.

• A well equipment inspection
to assure it is sanitary and meets
local codes.

• A water test for coliform bac-
teria, nitrates and anything else
of local concern (Additional tests
may be recommended if water
appears cloudy or oily, if bacterial
growth is visible on fixtures, or if
water treatment devices are not
working properly).

• A clear written report that
explains results and recommenda-
tions, and includes all laboratory
and other test results.

You can arrange a checkup by
contacting a local water well con-
tractor who conducts the type of
maintenance recommended by
NGWA; locating NGWA-member
contractors in your area through
the “Contractor Lookup” feature at

the Web site, www.wellowner.org
or calling NGWA at 800-551-7379;
and checking the local phone book
under “Well Drilling and Service.”

Check with other well owners
for good contractor referrals, and
ask the contractor for a list of
references.

NGWA also recommends:
• Keeping hazardous chemi-

cals such as paint, fertilizer, pesti-
cides and motor oil far away from
your well, and maintaining a
“clean zone” of at least 50 feet
between your well and any ken-
nels or livestock operations.

• Maintaining proper separa-
tion between your well and build-
ings, waste systems or chemical
storage areas. Your water well
contractor should be familiar with
local codes.

• Periodically checking the
well cover or well cap to ensure it
is in good repair and securely
attached. 

• Safely store well records
including the construction report,
and annual water well system
maintenance and water testing
results.

For more information about
wells, go to www.wellowner.org or
call NGWA at 800-551-7379.

Had Your Water Well Checkup Yet?

An annual water well checkup
will help ensure problem-free ser-
vice.

(NAPSA)—Consumers may
soon benefit from a new award
program that honors small busi-
nesses that instill the spirit of
innovation and apply information
technology to improve the cus-
tomer experience.

To be considered for the award,
small businesses must show how
they have used information tech-
nology to drive a significant change
and/or develop a competitive
advantage in delivering superior
customer value and experience,
including customer case studies.

The winner will receive $20,000
in technology from Dell; a “Day
with Dell” program with Dell
experts, including Michael Dell, to
share best practices in technology;
a lifetime membership to the
National Federation of Indepen-
dent Business (NFIB); and other
prizes. Nine finalists will receive a
Dell Latitude notebook computer
and a one-year membership to
NFIB. 

“Twenty years ago, as a small
business, we introduced the direct
sales model, with a singular focus
on listening to customers and
working hard to get them exactly
what they need,” said Michael
Dell, chairman and chief executive
officer. “This approach has been
instrumental in our growth. Our
partnership with NFIB gives us

an opportunity to highlight the
successes of small businesses
through the award program.”

Selection of the winner will be
announced at the NFIB National
Small Business Summit in Wash-
ington, D.C., June 16 to 18, 2004.

“Small businesses fuel our
economy and their success is
essential to the productivity of the
nation,” said NFIB President and
CEO Jack Faris. “NFIB is pleased
to join Dell in honoring small
businesses that provide excep-
tional customer service.” 

For a complete description of
the criteria and to submit an
application, visit the Web site at
www.dell.com/excellenceaward.
Submissions will be accepted
online until March 31, 2004.

The National Federation of
Independent Business is the
nation’s largest small-business
advocacy group. To learn more
about the National Small Busi-
ness Summit, visit the Web site at
www.NFIB.com/summit.

Dell Inc. (NASDAQ: DELL),
through its direct business model,
designs, manufactures and cus-
tomizes products and services to
customer requirements, and offers
an extensive selection of software
and peripherals. For more infor-
mation about the company and its
products, visit www.dell.com.

Recognizing Superior Customer Value And Experience

FOR SMALL
BUSINESS

(NAPSA)—As the Internet con-
tinues to grow in popularity,
online learning—particularly for
businesses—has emerged as one
of its major applications. Accord-
ing to the research firm IDC, the
market for corporate e-learning is
expected to reach more than $10
billion by 2007. 

Fortunately, not all online
resources are expensive. For
example, The SCORE Association
offers a wide range of free, online
tools to educate and assist entre-
preneurs on its Web site
www.score.org. 

Described as “Counselors to
America’s Small Business,” the
program offers workbooks and
how-to guides, as well as online
courses and seminars. The Web
site offers small business owners
information on a diverse range of
business topics. 

The Business Toolbox on the
site provides entrepreneurs with
tools to establish business plans,
expand marketing practices and
assess a business’ financial viabil-
ity. The toolbox also has a conve-
nient list of links to leading busi-
ness Web sites.

In the Learning Center, visi-
tors can read about the latest
business trends and consult quick
and easy guides on countless
business practices.

According to the organization’s
CEO Ken Yancey, “The SCORE
Small Business Web Site has a
wealth of information available
for today’s entrepreneurs. Busi-
ness owners can take advantage
of the numerous readings, tools
and other offerings as they learn

the latest ideas on how to start or
manage a business.” 

There is also an e-mail counsel-
ing service that matches entrepre-
neurs to volunteer counselors with
extensive experience.

Called Ask SCORE, the e-mail
service provides business owners
with access anytime to more than
1,200 counselors with experience in
more than 600 different business
skills.

Entrepreneurs can submit
their questions or input key words
to locate a counselor, and get
insightful answers to their specific
business challenges within 48
hours. There are also free
newsletters available that offer
insights from industry experts
and look at new developments in
the business world.

Since 1964, volunteers have
assisted 6.5 million aspiring
entrepreneurs and small business
owners through counseling and
business workshops. 

To learn more, call toll free 1-
800/634-0245, or visit the Web site
at www.score.org.

Build Your Businesses’ Knowledge Base

A free online service offers advice
and information to entrepreneurs.

(NAPSA)—Although humans
are programmed to fight hunger
and enjoy food (the reason most
diets fail), there’s a new genera-
tion of starch blockers, containing
an extract of white kidney beans
called Phase 2 that may enable
dieters to enjoy favorite starch-
rich foods without adding all
those calories. Starch blockers
make you less dependent on food
by providing more stability in
your levels of serotonin, endor-
phins and blood sugar, says Dr.
Steven Rosenblatt, author of The
Starch Blocker Diet.

The General Mills of 75 years
ago—when the company was first
listed on the New York Stock
Exchange—had just two con-
sumer foods products: Gold Medal
flour and Wheaties cereal. Did
you know that General Mills has
developed a number of innovative
food firsts? The Pillsbury division
created the first solid food eaten
in space when it developed Space
Food Sticks for NASA in 1962 for
F. Scott Carpenter’s mission on
Aurora Seven. Other innovative
food firsts include Go-GURT—the
first yogurt packaged in a freez-
able tube, and Hamburger Helper
dinner mixes, which created an
entire new product category. A list
of the company’s top 75 innova-
tions is located at www.general
mills.com.

There are few things sweeter
than a source of sweetness that’s
also good for you. That’s why
today’s nutrition-conscious cooks
are singing the praises of
molasses, which not only imparts
a warm caramel aroma to food
but adds iron, calcium and other
nutrients. Premium molasses,
such as Grandma’s Molasses, is
made from the pure juice of sun-
ripened sugarcane. Since brown
sugar is simply molasses added to
white sugar, you can substitute
molasses for most recipes calling
for brown sugar. For one cup
brown sugar, use one cup granu-
lated sugar and a half cup
molasses. For recipes, log on to
www.grandmasmolasses.com or
call 1-866-454-8229.

***
There are only ten minutes in
the life of a pear when it is per-
fect to eat.

—Ralph Waldo 
Emerson

***

***
Those who forget the pasta are
condemned to reheat it.

—Unknown
***

***
Victory goes to the player who
makes the next-to-last mistake.

—Savielly Grigorievitch
Tartakower

***




